USDOL Accepts Mt. San Antonio College into RACC 10/07/2016

Dear Dr. Scroggins, Ms. Malmgren, and Ms. Arballo:

We have received your application for the Registered Apprenticeship-College Consortium and Mt. San Antonio Community College has been accepted. Thank you so much for joining the RACC.

We will add your College to the list of RACC members that is posted on the U.S. Department of Labor, Office of Apprenticeship website.

http://www.doleta.gov/OA/racc.cfm

We will be in touch with you soon about upcoming webinars, meetings, and other tools for RACC members.

If there are any questions about the RACC, please feel free to contact me. Sincerely,

Amy Firestone, Ph.D.
Office of Apprenticeship
U.S. Department of Labor – ETA
<u>Firestone.amy@dol.gov</u>
202-693-3998